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22.11.18

Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas performance information 

………………………… has chosen to be ……………. in our Christmas Extravaganza! Please could you 
send your child’s costume in a named carrier bag by Friday 7th December. If you have any questions 
regarding your child’s costume, please speak to Mrs Beavis. 

On Wednesday 12th December, we will be having a dress rehearsal where grandparents and Fledglings will
be invited at 1.30pm to watch our Christmas Extravaganza! 

On Friday 14th December, we will be performing our Christmas Extravaganza at 1.30pm and 5.30pm. 
Children will need to be back at school for 5.15pm in their school uniform. Costumes will be kept at school 
for the evening performance.

A letter regarding tickets will be sent in due course. 

Many Thanks

Salhouse Staff 
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Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page!
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